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Raszka Shelley

From: Randy Waters <cowboy97444@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2017 12:10 PM

To: SENR Exhibits

Subject: SB3

As a small scale miner who has nearly been put out of business because of all the restrictions on motorized 
mining I urge you to please block SB3 from going through. People don't realize that if it can't be grown it has to 
be mined or it don't exist. Every metal part comes from mining. Without mining we would be living in huts with 
skins for clothes. 
If possible please stop the moratorium that is in place now. Small scale 4" dredging is actually beneficial to fish 
and other water living creatures. It isn't done when the Salmon are getting ready to spawn and it makes deep 
holes in our creeks that stay cooler in summer for the benefit of other types of fish.  
 
Sincerely; 
Randy Waters 
28555 Hunter Creek Loop space 36 
Gold Beach, OR 97444 
541-373-0259 
cowboy97444@gmail.com 
--  
 
--  
 
 
I'm willing to fight and die for my freedom, Are You??? 


